
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL DAY 
Change of arrangements for the beginning of the school day. We have been monitoring the time children arrive at 
school. We are finding the majority of children are in school by 8:50am. Therefore, from Monday 11th October, we 
are going to close the gates at 8:50am. If you arrive with your child after 8:50 then they will need to come into 
school via the office. Thank you in advance for your co-operation on this change. 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
HARVEST SERVICE 
This Friday the children will be watching and taking part in our Harvest Service virtually with Rev. 
Saunders.  When doing your shopping this week, we would be grateful if you could pop an extra 
tin in for a donation to the local foodbank.  Please send any donations into school by Friday, thank 
you. 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
We have put some dates in the school calendar for events during the autumn term.  We will try our best to ensure 
they go ahead but we still need to be aware that restrictions may be put in place and they may have to change. 
Parents Evening via Teams – w/c 11th October 
Nasal Flu Immunisation – Tuesday 9th November 
Infant Nativity – Wednesday 15th December, 2pm and 6.30pm 
Junior Carol Service – Thursday 16th December at 10am 
 

ADMISSIONS FOR RECPTION 2022 
The application process for admissions to Reception 2022 is now open. If you have a child who is due to start 
school next year, please remember to complete a Registration of Interest form (available from the school office). 
You must do this even if you have children already at this school. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 
Year 6 parents/carers - Just a reminder that if you have not already applied for your choice of high school, the 
closing date is 31st October. 
 

PARKING CONCERNS 
I am arranging to meet with the Police once again as we continue to observe dangerous parking outside of the 
school. The Police may contact parents who continue to park illegally even after numerous requests to park away 
from school. A big thank you to the parents who always park safely or walk with their children. 
Mrs Hill – Headteacher 
 

 
STARS of the Week 

         

 

Reception – Daisy O, Harry 

Year 1 – Amelia, Jack 

Year 2 – Ralph, Poppy 

Year 3 – Ollie, Maddison 

Year 4 – Rohan, Spencer 

Year 5 – Oliver Z, Tommy 

Year 6 – Miley, Hollie 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Harry 
Reception 

 



Friends of School 
      
 
 
 

Break The Rules Day: 
 
We had a fantastic time on Thursday for our Break the Rules Day in school, all the children and staff really 
enjoyed themselves. Everyone looked amazing and wore lots of really colourful outfits, as well as enjoying lots 
of treats like chocolate, crisps and sweets. Together we broke 1173 rules and managed to raise a total of 
£234.60.  

Our next Friends of School meeting will be via Teams on  
Tuesday 19th October at 4pm, if you would like to join us  
please message Mrs Baines on Seesaw and she will forward  
you an invite. We will be discussing our future fundraising  
plans for Christmas and the coming year. Please support us  
if you can, everyone is welcome to join us and we look  
forward to organising some more future events for all the  
children in our school. 

 

 

 
 
 


